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February 12, 2003

Re: Crisis Intervention Program (CIP)

Dear County Director of Social Services:

Thank you for agreeing to participate in the piloting of the new CIP web-based application
tracking system.  Five counties are scheduled to pilot this program from March 1, 2003, through
April 30, 2003.

Training for this new system is scheduled for Wednesday, February 26, 2003, from 1:00 pm to
4:00 pm.  This training will be held in the Anderson Building on Palmer Drive on the Dorothea
Dix Campus.  Seating has been reserved for two people from your county.  Please call Heather
Knott at 919-733-8938 by February 24th to provide the names of the two people who will be
attending this training.

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday, February 26, 2003.  If you have any questions
regarding this letter, please contact Heather Knott at 919-733-8938.

Sincerely,

Wilbert R. Morris, Chief
Economic Independence Section
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The five pilot counties are:  Clay, Guilford, Haywood, Pitt, and Wake.


